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Dear Ben

| have just heard today about the outrageous planning application from HS2 about allowing 150-200 lorries a day to
go along Stanhope Street and Robert Street.

| am joint Head of School at Robson House which is a Camden Local Authority specialist provision for primary aged
children with Social, Emotional and Mental Health Needs on the Netley Campus in Stanhope Street. All the children
attending our school are sensitive to noise and have already been effected by the noise and pollution from HS2.
There are over 400 children and 100 staff on the Netley Campus who will be subject to this major disruption for 2
years.

We have been working in a highly polluted environment and have had to put up with the noise and pollution caused
by the demolition of buildings by HS2 surrounding the school.

We only found out about this proposal by chance today and can’t believe that we haven’t been consulted about this.
| am happy to talk to officers and members directly as | am sure other people in our school community would.
Please can you let me know when this proposal is being discussed by the Council.

| urge Camden to reject this application.

Yours sincerely




